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November 29, 2018 

 

Daniel Carneiro Carrettiero 

Maria Camila Almeida 

 

Dear Daniel, and Camila,  

 

 It is my pleasure to invite you to my lab to conduct collaborative research within my group. 

I would look forward to your arrival in mid-April at the latest and would be pleased if you could 

stay for up to one year with the possibility of extending your stay if you obtain additional grant 

support. My hope is that your stay in the lab will make possible an ongoing collaboration between 

our labs when you return to Brazil. Financial support for your stay here will be provided from my 

grant funds. The research project will be directed toward neurodegeneration including Alzheimer’s 

disease. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth S. Kosik, M.D. 
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